Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations
and other International Organizations
GENEVA

No. OHCHR/32-2

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in
Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights - Secretariat of
the Committee on the Rights of the Child, and with reference to its Note Verbal No. OHCHR/ 32-1, has the
honour to inform that there have been changes in the composition of the delegation of Montenegro at the
forthcoming CRC session, to be held in Geneva, on 18 May.

Due to unpredictable circumstances H.E. Mr. Kemal Purigi¢ will not be able to attend the session. In his
absence, the head of delegation will be Mr. Goran Ku3evija, Director General for Social and Child Protection
in the Ministry of Labour and Social Welfare. Also, additional member of the delegation will be Ms. Ivana
MaSanovi¢, Adviser in the Ministry of Justice.

The Permanent Mission kindly asks the CRC Secretariat that the abovementioned changes be well noted.

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in
Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
the assurances of its highest consideration. m

Geneva, 9 May 2018
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